Dear Parent/Carer,

This year on F-riday 15" November we will be raising money for Children in Need with a non-
uniform day.

The theme is spots and for a small donation we suggest that children come to school
wearing spotty clothing/spotty accessories (hair ties, socks etc). Children can wear Pudsey
themed outfits however please note there is no expectation to buy any special clothing for
the day.

Thereis a sdggested donation of £1 which can be made either in cash on the day or via your
parent pay account. All donations are gratefully received.

Many Thanks

Mrs A Willis
Head Teacher
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